
Hello 4-H Families, 
  
The week ahead in 4-H: 
Saturday, 2/24 Mini 4-H Cabin Fever, Extension Office, 9 am 
Sunday, 2/25 Griffith Grinners 4-H Club Meeting, Griffith, 2 pm 
Sunday, 2/25 Shelby Ag 4-H Club Meeting, Lowell, 2 pm 
Tuesday, 2/26 Poultry Judging Team Practice, 4-H Building at Fairgrounds, 6 pm 
Tuesday, 2/27 Junior Leader Meeting, Extension Office, 6:30 pm (Grades 7-12 welcome!) 
Wednesday, 2/28 4-H Dog Training, 4-H Building at Fairgrounds, 6 pm 
Thursday, 2/29 4-H Electric Division 2 Workshop, Cedar Lake, 6 pm 
Friday, 3/1 4-H Horse & Pony Demo Registrations Due in Fairentry 
Friday, 3/1 4-H Geranium Sale Begins 
Friday, 3/1 The Seekers 4-H Club, Cedar Lake, 3:30 pm 
Saturday, 3/2 Junior Pork Day, Purdue University, 8:30 am (EST)  
Saturday, 3/2 Beef & Dairy Steer Tagging 
Sunday, 3/3 4-H Child Development Workshop, Crown Point, 1:30 pm 
Monday, 3/4 -Lake County 4-H Livestock Judging Callout, Hebron, 6:00 pm 
Monday, 3/4 – Hobart Hurricanes 4-H Club Meeting, Hobart, 6:00 pm 
 
 
See the complete Lake County 4-H Calendar and more at 
https://extension.purdue.edu/county/lake/lake-county-4-h.html. If you are in need of 
accommodations to attend a program, please contact the Extension Educators at least 14 days 
prior to the meeting at 219-755-3240.  
  
Announcements: 

Our annual 4-H Geranium Sale will start on Friday, March 1!  Red, pink, white and salmon are 
available for $1.90 each (34.20 for a flat of 18). Funds raised will support our local 4-H clubs and 
county programs.  

Join us for the Child Development project workshop March 3, 1:30-2:30 pm, at the Crown Point 
Library. Learn what 4-H Child Development project is, learn about child safety, get inspired by 
seeing previous projects exhibits, and participate in hands-on activities!  Led by 4-H Ambassador 
Marisa Rund. Register by February 28 at https://ChildDevelopment3-3-24.4honline.com.  

Horse & Pony members, have you registered for Demo yet?  4-H Horse & Pony 
Demonstration/Public Speaking will be held on March 9 at Clark Middle School, starting at 8:00 
AM.  Register now at https://lakecountyin.fairentry.com/  Select the Horse department, then the 
Demonstration division, then select your class.  For Mini 4-H, go to Horse, Mini (Grades K-2) 
  Mini 4-H  Demo.  Due March 1! 

Registration is also open for Music Performance and Communications projects (due April 1).  4-H 
Music Performance judging will be held on Saturday, April 13, at Plum Grove Music, Hebron. 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fu12788118.ct.sendgrid.net%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3DApMIXhKBzKyWN0q-2FiGgfb3QzvuUUtp0bIlPtk-2FM677Tz9LCPNhIgSlkprTTmaWkxlc1KTP2BFByvo8yvYbXOOvwCCe6X5JlzEb0b1FPYaKnJH-2B9CEQV3ypqQiLlBBoAtanXiqOCh96dW2z86O47ScTZQH0BB2tXgHScCp7VwNEdIijVMkjjKM1r5WJDz4H5YO4I1-2B-2BNd0nl6N4XE9SCJ6jxjPexoixGhd34fg49bV4HA9DrQItxO9Fpi-2FasjSFFC1JsPNGMHjrLI9XM24Jg6xMOfRgto5AGHwkzfWHt83EKkR5K3W5D3dcedqyvDmjD4Z1B5fm7A-2FKkfYNxwHNGll2JeziZQo447tVv19Tc2gZKKtPot65WST9AuHaz9zb1I5LarpwFgWC0u4oGleyLWvnvW9YJdLmOGt1kSTOR21rNsN2fY3iI31v4HUYDfQkGzDHRXA1J8eLtkAv6slJbL33rmHR01-2FWAdo-2F2wT00MiyZ20a5RIeLI8zI-2FR8y0sMQE-2FZsPAjnJJ8ZzMP8TMcuzWHeN1rbFMxpWhYHxO4w5ZyZ4TxHbdZqMDx-2FzJW3OqCasOKDBT8ZSwMDkgbr7sshGygvT2gFLdTEMt-2FVpaR-2BFgFnY3O8yB1nupakCDoakSRfUY5RD5U-2FvdLDyA8g2tWeueC24-2BFbKEHF9ELk1QOzg47B87npERo-2BPAU-2Fgier6n94qHGTPkrRH1kTB7cMjI2bIYqwvoIetHnw4IgklAPNFGlnW26T8JeYoi9fgeWEngr1dHg0-2Bf4YedooilljKymjIwZYSY5ah7y5g6Q9LrxAWabDwFU3iJKqSrgZHxPfiDKyFrXwA8weoCbDcbX-2Fusupjkp6WnSssK-2BchP5ZafX4ActNyqZ4MdyMAUtHXWPUyUB6TtMipplaA35nxdtN1d3agpMBG2MAVtmr5RYRJJ3qRd-2ByNCCf-2Fcg-2FxeQtLoyWpQO1AOOoWp2816JEyFIUxqmgRtt5qvNx9JC3flOmS0uHjO6izK1aSHt1X933qvVWlsN2x-2BApIR4-2B-2BHjnuL-2BPccNR5OUh7cKt3mFdsRgccO7e2Qv7HvOitBCWnZYqByUEQPnSguyWecsRRchvGKW2b1fAiKVLhLPGbAA-2FJMZ05-2BiiOTQ3Zf3kA8voeH8bhnlhTNdQEdOcJ7ZNimXEd4rmaFU7vDImQQ0it7WL4Y7PigNEPtUeUX1oMk8DfALuIY7DLLA5UiNzwS43mGDWW63JPrQwWMQW75dz46ezQmcH8YvDGsoFLvfnt3it3S4EjtWofU7BeNCB-2Bi-2BKmviaiQdcGIjaA45PL3kd6f2ALhzLbmcloskNSPfsMs-2FrI4hBPLF16Stiy1u3wTLbZqQHbgxMuIOB7OgQwOx-2BsnWGCxmeHjChxOMcIHLCiX4GIPJb9ytn7GX9-2Bp7EYYivLfHDbIJhQJwDqRfwpW3Ifenwa4ZkMe-2Bc0yp30QNdGoRzfYftb9pwvCNA0MyqBMNdVpuQmrOMKJTuuUpdIK9yTKSU93hGY3Ci2gmrUxCaWAt3o0PCvcp4pB9jrsFEo8pHIAZKjZDmmIYU5SdUuw9orcf3kUJydzkVjPkt4ABGD0euy8av8rqvoRm5LQ6N4-2Bg67givVEF2v4LtFbdXtQ5Tk2rZa9zY1fSTZ-2FF9wHJvQ-2FFAebGXpd8LVi-2B-2FS06xipma6-2FvVHmEG2SIJsXnIY-2B1nwIMnZieneW6viGThhcaI2BPVpIpsGvoLdfL3KXZo5g7p1Oi2gXaaTSeY9jMm4zvsEkMO8SB23NNjwWU7EIlGQkVGfhfR-2FM6WLJp2zAsCSEYV9nAyHL7jAwS4VaiG98N9QfX58vbhE0JeletzIFPPFOXYELc29V4nmsXynBDM30tJt-2BHF-2BsXHRfsbE5bD
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.com%2Furl%3Fq%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252FChildDevelopment3-3-24.4honline.com%26sa%3DD%26ust%3D1709067960000000%26usg%3DAOvVaw0aJmj5I2xZUhJ9MXZ0bBdB&data=05%7C02%7Crdcoleman%40purdue.edu%7C8bcd325ecf77419f2c2108dc33ffa92c%7C4130bd397c53419cb1e58758d6d63f21%7C0%7C0%7C638442420347933315%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8xP4IBSwsFqwmv8nCfXwxMBMF9736hkN%2BR1jrYmXJd8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flakecountyin.fairentry.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Crdcoleman%40purdue.edu%7C8bcd325ecf77419f2c2108dc33ffa92c%7C4130bd397c53419cb1e58758d6d63f21%7C0%7C0%7C638442420347942685%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qgG1xstDpL%2BC%2F9Gy6vGirXeMqgH5CguzkLAszZJCE%2FQ%3D&reserved=0


(Please note the date change from what is printed in the Handbook). 4-H Communications 
project judging (verbal communications classes) will be held on Friday, April 19, at the Extension 
Office. 

Save the date!  All 4-H volunteers are invited to meet our new Indiana 4-H Volunteer Specialist, 
Jamie Morris, on Tuesday, March 19, 6:30 pm at the Extension Office.  Jamie will speak on 
“Creating a Culture of Appreciation.”  Refreshments will be served. Please register at 
https://volunteerdevelopment3-19-24.4honline.com  

The Porter County 4-H Sheep Project would love to invite all surrounding counties 4-H youth to 
attend a free Sheep Workshop on February 25th, at 10am where Dr. Chris Rumsey and Randy 
Smith will discuss topics related to veterinary care, lamb selection, and early training. Sullivan 
Supply will also have a trailer on site for any grooming supplies and equipment that families may 
want to purchase for any livestock specie at the workshop. Attached is a flyer. 
 
Monday, March 4th – Lake County 4-H Livestock Judging Callout 
Range Line Church – 6 -8 pm  
18095 Clay St. Hebron, IN 
Any questions, please contact Bryce Hayden or Stephanie Neal.   
 
 
It is the policy of the Purdue University Cooperative Extension Service that all persons have equal 
opportunity and access to its educational programs, services, activities, and facilities without 
regard to race, religion, color, sex, age, national origin or ancestry, marital status, parental status, 
sexual orientation, disability or status as a veteran. 
  
 
 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvolunteerdevelopment3-19-24.4honline.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Crdcoleman%40purdue.edu%7C8bcd325ecf77419f2c2108dc33ffa92c%7C4130bd397c53419cb1e58758d6d63f21%7C0%7C0%7C638442420347949934%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ljjMF5sReJFGyipTZPqZalKLcLIoCahw%2Fau%2FFVVS2io%3D&reserved=0

